
 
 
 
 

Revised status on LTC/ICF-DD Adjustments and Voids scheduled for the 10/29/2013 checkwrite 
 

Molina generated adjustments and voids originally scheduled for processing for the October 29, 
2013 have been re-scheduled for processing on the November 5th, 2013 checkwrite. Please be 
aware that this in no way delays or defers the processing of provider-submitted 
adjustments/voids on payments. For questions or concerns regarding this notification, please 
contact Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider Services at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 

http://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/recent_policy/Attention_LTC_ICF-DD_ADHC_Hospice-10-13.pdf

